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Mark Dutton
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This project is yet another example of prioritizing a developer's
interests before those of the community and protection of Los
Angeles. With little or no public notice, erecting a building that
does not conform to the look of the rest of the neighborhood opens
the door to the erosion of a historical aesthetic that once lost, will
be gone forever. And for what? To save on building costs and
maximize the profits of a developer? Our city MUST put the
needs and desires of its constituents and the preservation of our
historical city FIRST.



Communication from Public

Name: Joel Gelman
Date Submitted: 02/27/2020 10:28 AM
Council File No: 20-0087

Comments for Public Posting: It’s time to do more to preserve the history of Los Angeles. Stop
the development of historic streets like Normandie. Keep
Koreatown and surrounding neighborhoods history in tact. Please
stop the project at 738 S Normandie now!



